
Antonia Hover 

"CORRESPONDENCE'^^® 
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[DOCUMENT NO. 06705-2025' 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2025 10:43 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2025 10:37 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

John, 

Please forward to clerk's office. 20250011 

C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FLUS> 
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2025 4:20 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

FYI. 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2025 3:25 PM 
To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>: melbal512@gmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Melba Martinez 
Company: 
Primary Phone: 
Secondary Phone: 
Email Address: melbal 512@gmail.com 
Response requested? no 
Comments: 

Docket Number: 20250011 I am a long-time FPL customer. I am very grateful for the service and dependability 
they have provided for years. I am a retired cancer survivor with a fixed income. I am willing to pay more for 
my utilities as I am in a predicament where I depend on a safe, stable, and clean environment for my continued 
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wellness and health. I will make the necessary adjustments in my budget to make sure the essentials are 
maintained in my life. I thank FPL for the years of service and professionalism. 
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